
August 8, 2018

Dear Westminster Students,

As your Interim Vice President/Dean of Student Life, I want to give a warm 
Westminster welcome to returning student members of our Westminster family and 
new students joining the Blue Jay Nation.  

From your first day on campus this year, you are going to be swept away by the 
WestMOvement.  Our college is a hub of exciting changes, fresh faces, and vibrant 
ideas under President Fletch Lamkin’s passionate leadership.  And you are going to 
be a part of it.

Westminster certainly is blessed with a rich history and noble traditions which we all 
cherish.  But most of all, Westminster is a place where you can discover how to make 
the most of your distinct talents and potential because of the talented and supportive 
faculty and extraordinary learning opportunities you receive.  

You are on an educational journey which offers you the strongest of student 
experiences...the kind of superior intellectual growth, outstanding character 
development, and wide range of academic, experiential, and service-learning 
opportunities to prepare you to be the leaders of tomorrow.

And during these transformative years, you will make friends who will last you a 
lifetime.

Whatever any of us—administration, faculty, or staff---can do to help you, all you have 
to do is ask.

Thank you for making Westminster your academic home.

Have a great year!

Dan Haslag
Interim Dean of Student Life


